
 

20th September 2018 

Dear Parents 

Year 8 Girls - City Netball Tournament – Monday 24th September and 1st October 2018 

I am pleased to inform you that I have arranged for our Year 8 girls to compete in the City Netball Tournament. 

The tournament is taking place on Monday 24th September at the Bulwell Academy and 1st October at Ellis 

Guildford, from 4pm – 5.30pm.  The girls will need their sports kit, warm clothes and waterproofs (just in case). 

Snacks and water/drinks would also be beneficial. 

If you give permission for your daughter to take part in the above tournament, please sign the form below and 

return it to school as soon as possible. In addition, if you are able to assist with transporting the girls to the venue; 

this would be very much appreciated.  Please indicate this on the slip below. 

All girls will need to be collected from the venues at 5.30pm.  We hope to leave school at approx. 3.20pm. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Morgan 

PE Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form: ______________ 

 

I give my permission for my daughter to take part in the Year 8 Girls City Netball Tournament on Monday 24th 

September and 1st October 2018. I acknowledge the need for sensible and responsible behaviour on their part. I 

understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks 

involved.   

 

I can / cannot help out with transport to The Bulwell Academy and / or Ellis Guildford (Please circle as appropriate). 

 

I acknowledge that my daughter will need to be collected from the Bulwell Academy on 24th September and Ellis 

Guildford on 1st October at 5.30pm. 

 

I believe my daughter to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

Please return to Mrs Morgan by Friday 21st September 2018 


